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July 3, 1998

Honorabl e John C. Crary
Secretary

Publ i c Service Comm ssion
3 Enpire State Pl aza

Al bany, New York 12223

Dear Secretary Crary:

The encl osed Schedul e, issued by Bristol Water Works
Corporation, is transmtted for filing in conpliance with the
requi renents of the Public Service Comm ssion of the State of New
Yor k.

Schedul e PSC No. 3-Water

Ef fective October 1, 1998

This new schedul e is being proposed to fulfill the new
procedure for filing tariffs electronically. The new el ectronic
tariff subm ssion wll supersede the conpany's current tariff
schedul e.

Publ i cati on

Bristol Water Wirks Corporation requests waiver of
newspaper publication of the proposed changes since it plans to
individually notify its custonmers of the proposed changes.

Very truly yours,

E. Phillip Saunders, Vice President
Bristol Water Works Corporation



